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MEMORANDUM 

To: Representative Johnathan Kreiss-Tomkins 

From: Representative Laddie Shaw 

Date: April 6, 2021 

Re: Bill Hearing Request for House Bill 148 

Representing Lower Hillside, O’Malley, and Huffman since 2019 

 

I am writing to respectfully request that House Bill 148, entitled “An Act 

relating to the Alaska Coordinate System of 2022.” be heard in the House State 

Affairs Committee at the earliest convenience.  

Attached to this request memorandum please find the bill packet 

containing the following: 

o Sponsor statement for the current version of the bill 

o Bill Summary 

o Sectional Analysis 

o Additional information 

 

We would ask that the House State Affairs Committee invite the following 

testifiers to give testimony: 

o Laura Ogan Boomershine, Legislative Liaison Alaska Department of Natural 

Resources 

o Gwen Gervelis, Division of Mining, Land, and Water 

We do not anticipate making a presentation with slides and we do we do not 

anticipate needing to use specialized audio/visual equipment for testifiers. We 

will be showing a short informational video. 



Hearing Request for House Bill 148  Rep. Shaw, 2/2 

LS/jw 

The staff contact for this bill will be my staff Josh Walton, who can be reached at his desk 

at 465-6875, on his cell phone at 227-5785, or by email at Joshua.Walton@akleg.gov. He will be 

happy to provide any additional information that may be required.  

Thank you for your consideration of House Bill 148 


